
*Picture Day at STPA on Friday,

February 19 for students attending

campus.

*Students learning remotely from

home, picture will be taken on

Saturday, February 20th I

*Only for students taking pictures on

Saturday click the link below for

registration.

https://forms.gle/ApAC6eDU7wZMa8fn6 

No worries if you can't come and take a picture on campus I Please 

upload a nice portrait to this link. https://link.entourageyearbooks.com/index.asp

https://forms.gle/ApAC6eDU7wZMa8fn6
https://link.entourageyearbooks.com/index.asp

